
  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As per media reports received that certain schools have got a bomb threat via mail, we want to assure you that all 

security measures are in place. We are in full coordination with Delhi Police. The Police Team along with Bomb 

Detection Squad is already in school and checking the premises. 

Both the campuses will be checked and there is no need for any parent to panic. 

If there is any further information, you will be updated, otherwise the school will function as per usual school 

timings.  

Your cooperation in this regard is solicited.  

 

Regards 

Circular No. 21a/ BBPS Pry, PR 



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The police has checked every nook and corner of the school and has cleared it. 

We have sent all those students whose parents have come to take them. 

At such an occasion it is important that we work in an organised manner to avoid any mishaps. 

Please cooperate as always.  

 

Regards 

Circular No. 21b/ BBPS Pry, PR 



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to address the recent incident at our school regarding the threat.  

It has come to our attention that despite our efforts to reassure you and maintain calm through our 

communication channels, there was a significant level of panic and chaos at the school premises today. We 

understand that situations like these can be distressing, but it's crucial for us to handle them with composure and 

trust in the security protocols in place. 

The safety and security of our students and staff are our utmost priority, and we have robust measures in place to 

handle such situations, including close coordination with law enforcement authorities.  

Today, the Delhi Police and Bomb Detection Squad were immediately called upon to investigate the threat 

thoroughly.  

We understand the natural instinct to prioritize the safety of your children, but panicking and rushing to the 

school premises can inadvertently exacerbate the situation and impede the efforts of the authorities to ensure a 

safe resolution. 

We request your cooperation in maintaining calm and trust in the procedures established to handle security 

incidents. It is essential to allow the authorities and school administration to carry out their duties effectively 

without unnecessary disruptions. 

Let's work together to ensure a safe and secure environment for our students and staff. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

 

Regards 

Circular No. 21c/ BBPS Pry, PR 



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

In view of the bomb threat received the school is adopting the following measures which we request you to 

strictly adhere to : 

*No parent/visitor will be permitted in the school premises from 7:15 am to 2.30 pm till further intimation. 

*You are requested not to send any tiffins/notebooks/art material/costume etc (that your ward may have 

forgotten at home) during school hours.  

*If your ward is unwell, please do not send him/her to school. 

Keeping our children safe is our top priority.  

 

Regards 

Circular No. 21d/ BBPS Pry, PR 



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings! 

As per the directives received from the DOE circular No. DE. 23(399)/Sch.Branch/2024/268 dated May 2, 2024, 

the school is undertaking the initiative of sharing a SANKALP PATR with you and urging you on behalf of your 

child and the entire school community to use your most powerful tool to participate in the grand festival of 

democracy in the upcoming Lok Sabha General Elections scheduled for May 25,2024.  

Remember, your vote is not just a symbol—it's a powerful tool for shaping the future, not just for yourself but for 

generations to come. By casting your vote, you're not just exercising your right as a citizen; you're actively 

contributing to the democratic process, ensuring that your voices are heard and your concerns are addressed. 

Every vote counts, and every voice matters. Thus, your participation in the upcoming elections is critical for the 

betterment of our community, state, and country. Let's unite, remain truthful, contribute our fair share, cast our 

votes, and actively participate in shaping a more promising and inclusive future for everyone.  

Please find attached the Sankalp Patr. Take its printout, fill it out, and send it through your ward on Monday. 

Remember, the future is in your hands. Let's make it count. 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 22a/ BBPS Pry, PR 



Circular No. 22b/ BBPS Pry, PR

Regards



Circular No. 23a/ BBPS Pry, PR

Regards



Circular No. 23b/ BBPS Pry, PR

Regards



Circular No. 24a/ BBPS Pry, PR

Regards



Circular No. 24b/ BBPS Pry, PR



Regards



Circular No. 24c/ BBPS Pry, PR

Regards



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

https://forms.gle/fxanSNPN46nomVrYA 

Dear Parents, 

 

We sincerely thank you for your overwhelming response and enthusiasm for the Summer Camp planned for the 

session 2024-25.  

To streamline the enrolment process, we request you to fill the attached Google Form and submit the enrolment 

fee of Rs 3500 through a cheque drawn in the name of Bal Bharati Public School by Monday, 13.05.24, at the 

school reception, Pusa Road Campus.  

Please mention the Name, Class/Section of your ward and your Contact Number at the back of the cheque. 

Due to the high volume of responses, we will be accommodating students on a first-come, first-served basis. 

We assure you that we are steadfast in our commitment to delivering an exceptional experience for every child, 

seamlessly integrating education and enjoyment.  

Let's collaborate to ensure this summer is truly memorable! 

For any query feel free to connect with the class teacher or the Camp Incharge:  

Ms Shivani Arora # 96542 16344 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 24d/ BBPS Pry, PR 

https://forms.gle/fxanSNPN46nomVrYA


  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

https://forms.gle/T6mQKtkHbHsEyKez9 

Dear Mothers, 

 

While your kids enjoy their summer camp adventures, dive into Zumba/Aerobics, Dance and Baking sessions for a 

refreshing break at Bal Bharati Public School, Pusa Road Campus from 20.05.24 to 07.06.24. It's the perfect 

opportunity to prioritize your well-being and have some fun alongside your little ones! 

Please fill the attached Google form to enroll and submit the cheque at the reception, Pusa Road Campus by 

Monday. The enrolment fee is ₹1500 per activity/ ₹ 2500 for two activities / ₹3500 for three activities. 
 

Regards 

Circular No. 24e/ BBPS Pry, PR 

https://forms.gle/T6mQKtkHbHsEyKez9


  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

To enroll your ward, for the Summer Camp please drop a cheque of ₹3500 favouring Bal Bharati Public School at 
the school reception, Pusa Road Campus at your earliest convenience. If you are interested in availing the bus 

service, you need to submit one cheque only, inclusive of both the Summer Camp fee and the bus fee.  

For those opting for the bus service, the charges are as follows:  

Regular Bus users - ₹1000 

Non-Bus Users - ₹1500 

Due to the high volume of responses, we will be accommodating students on a first-come, first-served basis. 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 24f/ BBPS Pry, PR 



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Kindly note- 

The school will be closed for summer vacation starting from 13 May 2024 for classes 1 to 5 and will reopen on 01 

July 2024. We wish all our students a relaxing and rejuvenating break filled with cherished moments and exciting 

adventures. 

As we gear up for the commencement of summer vacations, we're excited to offer an enriching and fun-filled 

summer camp experience for our students SUMMERFEST BONANZA from 20 May 2024 to 08 June 2024. To enroll 

your ward for the same click on the link available in the attached poster. 

Our team is dedicated to ensuring a safe and memorable adventure for every camper. We'll be sending out 

detailed information soon, so stay tuned! Here's to a fantastic summer ahead. 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 25/ BBPS Pry, PR 



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Kindly come to collect the PT 1 papers of your ward on 18.5.24( Saturday), according to the following schedule: 

7:45 am...Roll no. 1 to 10 

8:15 am...Roll no. 11 to 20 

8:45 am ..Roll no. 21 to 30 

9:15 am...Roll no. 31 to 40 

9:45 am -10 am...Roll no. 41 onwards 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 26/ BBPS Pry, PR 



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to extend a warm invitation to you to join us for the Annual Class Cultural Presentation of Class 

IV. 

Our students and teachers have been diligently preparing for this event, and we are excited to share their 

achievements with you. From captivating performances to inspiring speeches, the programme promises to be 

filled with joy and pride. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 27a/ BBPS Pry, PR 



Circular No. 27b/ BBPS Pry, PR

Regards



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The CBSE Expression Series 2024-25 is a unique initiative, blending creativity and knowledge.  

In continuation of this cause, CBSE is organizing 1st Expression series for the academic session 2024 - 25 on the 

theme  

NEP 2020 – A Vision for Developed India for classes III to V.  

Children can participate in this  either by writing paragraph (150 words) or by making a painting on any one of the 

given topics.  

'My experience at Mela/Haat in my village/town /city' 

OR 

'I learn things when I play' 

If you wish your ward to participate in this competition then please mail the entry latest by 15.06.24 to the 

teacher incharge. 

Teacher incharge for Class III 

Ms Anu Sehgal 

anu.sehgal@gr.balbharati.org 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 28a/ BBPS Pry, PR 

anu.sehgal@gr.balbharati.org


  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The CBSE Expression Series 2024-25 is a unique initiative, blending creativity and knowledge.  

In continuation of this cause, CBSE is organizing 1st Expression series for the academic session 2024 - 25 on the 

theme  

NEP 2020 – A Vision for Developed India for classes III to V.  

Children can participate in this either by writing paragraph (150 words) or by making a painting on any one of the 

given topics.  

'My experience at Mela/Haat in my village/town /city' 

OR 

'I learn things when I play' 

If you wish your ward to participate in this competition then please mail the entry latest by 15.06.24 to the 

teacher incharge. 

Teacher incharge for Class IV  

Ms Pinky Ghati  

Pinky.ghati@gr.balbharati.org 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 28b/ BBPS Pry, PR 

Pinky.ghati@gr.balbharati.org


  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The CBSE Expression Series 2024-25 is a unique initiative, blending creativity and knowledge.  

In continuation of this cause, CBSE is organizing 1st Expression series for the academic session 2024 - 25 on the 

theme  

NEP 2020 – A Vision for Developed India for classes III to V.  

Children can participate in this  either by writing paragraph (150 words) or by making a painting on any one of the 

given topics.  

'My experience at Mela/Haat in my village/town /city' 

OR 

'I learn things when I play' 

If you wish your ward to participate in this competition then please mail the entry latest by 15.06.24 to the 

teacher incharge. 

Teacher incharge for Class V 

Ms Sheetal Puri  

Sheetal.puri@gr.balbharati.org 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 28c/ BBPS Pry, PR 

Sheetal.puri@gr.balbharati.org


  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Let’s inspire our kids to unlock their full potential this Summer Break by diving into the Holiday Homework 
around SDG. 

Together, we can empower them to do good work and win rewards on GoSharpener and create a Sustainable 

Impact.         

Theme:                                                                       Biodiversity Conservation. 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 29a/ BBPS Pry, PR 



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

To enroll your ward, for the Summer Camp please submit  a cheque  favouring Bal Bharti Public School to the class 

teacher, at the GR Campus at your earliest convenience.  The enrolment fee is as follows:  ₹1500 for 1 Activity  
₹2500 for 2 Activities  ₹3500 for 3 Activities  If you are interested in availing the bus service, you need to submit 

one cheque only, inclusive of both the Summer Camp fee and the bus fee.  For those opting for the bus service, 

the charges are as follows:  Regular Bus users - ₹1000 Non-Bus Users - ₹1500  Due to the high volume of 
responses, we will be accommodating students on a first-come, first-served basis.             

 

Regards 

Circular No. 30/ BBPS Pry, PR 



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

The school calendar is a guiding path for the academic, co-curricular and sports activities curated especially for 

the holistic development of our students. It plays a vital role in ensuring a smooth and efficient academic year by 

keeping the students, parents and staff reminded of key dates and upcoming events. 

We proudly present our school calendar which features the creative aspect of our talented students along with 

important information which is vital for organizing, communicating, and ensuring a successful academic 

experience for all stakeholders. 

We request you to refer to the school calendar for the dates of the upcoming summer break, which are as 

follows: 

For classes PS-V : Summer Vacation commenced on 13 May 2024. 

For classes VI-IX : Summer Vacation will commence from 20 May 2024. 

For classes X-XII : Summer Vacation will commence from 27 May 2024. 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 31/ BBPS Pry, PR 



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Dear Students, 

 

We're thrilled to extend an invitation for you to participate in the 5th National-Level (Online) Book Reading 

Competition. 

 The competition, spanning from May 1st to December 31st, aims to foster a love for reading while enhancing: 

-        Knowledge 

-        Vocabulary 

-        Written skills  

By participating, students also reduce screen time, promoting healthier habits. 

In this Competition, when a student registers, they see a list of 15 Best Books according to his or her age (1 Free E-

Book included with 3 Books of their choice). Once Student finishes reading these books, they are asked questions 

(online or call). Upon answering the questions correctly, they get to Win Prizes. 

The Registration Fees is Rs. 500 (valid till Dec 31st, 15-day refund option is also available). 

Interested students must register and update regularly to Ms. Sapna Chugh 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 32a/ BBPS Pry, PR 



Circular No. 32b/ BBPS Pry, PR

Regards



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

Dear Parents, 

 

To promote and encourage Book Reading amongst the children WLARET (The Book Reading Company, 

Hyderabad) conducts Book Reading Competitions every year. 

This year also they are organizing 

5th National-Level (Online) Book Reading Competition spanning from May 1st 2024 to December 31st 2024 

The competition aims to foster a love for reading while enhancing: 

-        Knowledge 

-        Vocabulary 

-        Written skills 

By participating, students also reduce screen time, promoting healthier habits. 

In this Competition, when students register, they see a list of 15 Best Books according to their age (1 Free E-Book 

included with 3 Books of their choice). The concept is to  read as many books as you can, answer the questions 

and win Prizes. 

The Registration Fees is Rs. 500 (valid till Dec 31st, 15-day refund option is also available). 

For any query you may contacts at: hello@wlaret.com  

8121367156 

For more details visit 

http://www.wlaret.com/ 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 32c/ BBPS Pry, PR 

hello@wlaret.com%20
http://www.wlaret.com/


  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

https://forms.gle/Br1TQVSgf4dskaSFA 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for your valuable responses and insights shared in our previous issues of "Let's Have a Conversation." 

Your contributions are crucial in helping the school shape policies and practices that promote the growth and 

development of our students.  

We now invite your views for Volume 7 on the theme: "Which Digital Literacy Skills are Most Important for 

Students and How Can We Support in Building These Skills?" 

Please fill the attached Google form to share your views latest by 19 May 2024.  

We look forward to your continued participation. 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 33/ BBPS Pry, PR 

https://forms.gle/Br1TQVSgf4dskaSFA


  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

Dear Students, 

 

The Ministry of Electronics and Information Security (MeitY) has approved the project entitled 8Information 
Security Education and Awareness (ISEA) Project9 towards human resources development for safe, trusted and 
secure cyber space. As part of ISEA project, a series of National level Cybersecurity Online Awareness Webinars 

are planned regularly, covering a spectrum of Cybersecurity subjects as follows: 

Registration Link: https://digitalnaagrik.isea.app/event?path=ech 

Please click on the link to attempt the quiz on Cyber Awareness and download the certificate. 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 34/ BBPS Pry, PR 

https://digitalnaagrik.isea.app/event?path=ech


Circular No. 35/ BBPS Pry, PR

Regards



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

Dear Parents, 

 

Result declaration of PT 1 will be held on 27.5.24( Monday). Kindly be present to collect the report card of your 

ward according to the following schedule: 

8:00 am...Roll no. 1 to 10 

8:15 am...Roll no. 11 to 20 

8:30 am ..Roll no. 21 to 30 

8:45 am...Roll no. 31 to 40 

9:00 am -9:15 am...Roll no. 41 onwards 

Request all to adhere to the timings. 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 36/ BBPS Pry, PR 



Circular No. 37/ BBPS Pry, PR

Regards



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

Dear Parents, 

 

For the students of Classes III, IV and V an educational trip to Nainital - Bhimtal is being organised for 3 days.  

Please note the dates of the trip. 10th, 11th & 12th June. 

Travel by AC deluxe bus 

Cost: ₹ 11,200/- 

If you are interested in availing of this opportunity for your ward, kindly send a 

DD  in favour of Bal Bharati Public School, latest by May 27, 2024. 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 38/ BBPS Pry, PR 



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

Dear Parents, 

 

Please Note  

There is a change in the time of Result declaration of PT 1 which will be held on 27.5.24( Monday). Kindly be 

present to collect the report card of your ward from 11 am to 12 Noon  

Request all to adhere to the timings. 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 39/ BBPS Pry, PR 



  
 
 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that the Annual School, Journal, Sagarika 2023-24, has been published and is now 

available online. The magazine showcases the creativity, hard work, and achievements of our students 

throughout the year. 

You can access the magazine using the following link:  

https://bbpsgr.balbharati.org/publications/ 

We encourage you to explore the magazine and celebrate the wonderful contributions of our students. 

 

Regards 

Circular No. 40/ BBPS Pry, PR 

https://bbpsgr.balbharati.org/publications/
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